
Town of Farmington 
Public Hearing 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
6:30 P.M. Municipal Building 

 
The Farmington Board of Selectmen will conduct a 
Public Hearing for the purpose of presenting details 
and soliciting questions regarding proposed 
amendments to the Revolving Loan Fund (RLF) 
Management Plan as follows: 
 

“The Finance Director will have authority, with the 
concurrence of the Town Manager, to do payment 
adjustments and/or loan rescheduling with the RLF 
recipients on a case by case basis.” 

Comments may be submitted in writing to:  Richard 
Davis, Town Manager, 153 Farmington Falls Road, 
Farmington, ME 04938 at any time prior to the hearing.  
TDD/TTY users may call 207-778-5873. 
 

The hearing will take place in the downstairs meeting 
room of the Municipal Building located at 153 
Farmington Falls Road, Farmington. 
 

All interested parties are welcome to attend.   
 

If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s programs or 
services, please call Nancy Martin at 207-778-6538 so that 

accommodations can be made. 
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